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September 2009, yet another busy month
Published 26 September 2009

It's busier than ever at TCRM, along with the usual bunch of exciting new sites we have lots of work relating
to our collection of Elvis Tribute Artist sites. Just announced is the new Elvis world cup, this one is going to
be a biggy to follow on from the immense success of the Porthcawl Elvis Festival.Glad to report September
has been a 100% service month so far, so all good news and it's Xmas soon as well.

TCRM Technology Ltd  |  1


